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November 21, 2016 
 

Missouri Coordinating Board for Early Childhood 
Early Childhood Mental Health Workgroup 

Call–in phone Numbers: 526-6119/866-630-9354 
 

Meeting Minutes 
10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 
Present Via Phone: Stephanie Chandler, Kristin Yach, Julie Allen, Shelley Mayse, Beth Ann Lang, 
Sanaria Sulaiman, Mary Chant, Sharon West  

 
Social and Emotional Training for Child Care Providers 

• Reviewed the order and broad content for the training as well as the timeline.  
• Next steps will be to finalize the slides and create a script to accompany the slides.  A small 

group will work on this in December and bring the content back to the whole group in 
January.  

Early Childhood Summit  
• We discussed whether we would have time to hold a quality event before the end of June.  It 

was decided that we would attempt to schedule a training between March-May, possibly the 
week of May 8th to coordinate with Children’ Mental Health Day.  If we are able to schedule 
the event, it would not be a conference, but a day with a single speaker. 

• One possible topic would be the DC 0-5.  Members are asked to think about other possible 
topics/speakers for this event. 

• We will revisit the discussion on the January call. 
• It was decided that we would explore the opportunity for funding a different event fall 2017-

spring 2018. 

December 2016/January, February 2017 Meetings 
Due to the holidays we are going to cancel the December 2016 meeting.  The January and February 
meetings fall on State holiday’s as well.  It was decided that we would move the January call to 
Tuesday, January 17th.  The February meeting will be moved to February 21, 2017. 
 
Next Meeting:   January 17, 2016, CALL-IN ONLY   
 


